
 

May 26, 2013 
 
 

Mr. Jim Stevens 
Director 
Mackenzie Valley Highway 
 
 
Re: Extension request for providing the preliminary draft Terms of Reference 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stevens, 
 
The Review Board grants your request for an extension to provide the draft preliminary Terms of 
Reference till Sept 30, 2013. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (867) 766-7053. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 
 
 
 

 


